/ , WTIC-TV

DATE: January 23, 1973
TO: FILE
FROM: K. Smith

RE: SALE OF CHANNEL 3 TO POST-NEWSWEEK

The meeting referred to on the attached memorandum was for
the purpose of announcing to the staff that The Travelers intended
to sell the Television Station to the Post-Newsweek Stations.

Time for the meeting was changed to 2:30 PM, Messrs. Patricelli

and Wilkins conducted the meeting, which lasted approximately
45 minutes.
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BROADCAST-PLAZA, INC.

January 19, 1973
The Staff
Robert S. Tyrol, Vice President and General Manager

Staff Meeting

All members of the Broadcast-Plaza, Inc. staff are asked to
attend a meeting in Television Studio A at 1:30 PM on Monday,

January 22.

Department heads are asked to free as many members of their

departments as possible for this meeting.
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